
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
I oppose this bill because of the distance I have to travel to sell livestock at the auction to get a 
fair price is almost 200 miles from my location in Columbia county . For me to purchase quality 
high protein  hay I must travel to Eastern or Southern Oregon . With the added cost of fuels  it 
will force me to go out of buisness or I will be forced to move my operation to a much more 
friendlier agricultural state . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donovan Volk 
78242 Woodson Rd 
Clatskanie, OR 97016 
donovanvolk@hotmail.com 
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